
Herenga ā Nuku Aotearoa, the Outdoor Access Commission – Inger Perkins (S462): 
 
I referred to health and safety advice for farmers this morning and was asked to forward it. 
  
I’d be grateful if you could forward this email to the commissioners. 
  
Main link: https://www.herengaanuku.govt.nz/advice/landholders/ 
Which includes: https://www.herengaanuku.govt.nz/advice/landholders/landholders-health-and-
safety-obligations-to-recreational-visitors/ 
  
Our advice has been updated since we first worked with organisations such as Federated Farmers.  I 
have attached the original document from 2016 to illustrate that collaboration, including with Fish & 
Game, more clearly. 
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